



ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis Director of Public Works / City Engineer 414/302-8360 414/302-8366 (Fax)

> City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> > www.westalliswi.gov mlewis@westalliswi.gov

Memorandum

TO: Board of Public Works

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: June 16, 2016

RE: Communication from the Director of Public Works/City Engineer on

the status of purchasing recycling carts.

As directed, we are in the process of getting pricing for recycling carts and should have the numbers at the next meeting. There are a number of issues to think about in the meantime.

- 1) How to pay for the carts. The solid waste/recycling utility does have the capacity to pay for the carts. Or it could be some kind of percentage between the utility and residents.
- 2) In the future, who would pay for the replacement cost of the carts?